
 

 

April 10, 2025 
 
Alaska House Resources Committee 
Alaska State Capitol 
120 4th Street Rm 3 
Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182 
House. Resources@akleg.gov 
 
Re:  Support for Mrs. Carri Ann Mueller appointment to the Board of Game 
 
Honorable Members of the Alaska House Resources Committee, 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for the appointment of Carri Ann Mueller to the 
Board of Game. As a lifelong Alaskan, Mrs. Mueller brings invaluable perspectives and 
experiences that would serve as a great asset to both the Board and the State of Alaska. 
 
Mrs. Mueller's professional background is rooted in the aviation industry, particularly within 
the regional airline sector in Alaska. This field demands exceptional dedication, 
professionalism, judgment, and skill. The rural communities of Alaska rely heavily on the 
services provided by this industry, and individuals like Mrs. Mueller are pivotal to ensuring that 
these essential services are maintained. 
 
Beyond her professional accomplishments, Mrs. Mueller is deeply committed to her 
community, having volunteered with numerous non-profit organizations throughout the 
state. Her passion for her volunteer work is evident and inspiring. Furthermore, her dedication 
to hunting and the preservation of Alaska's wildlife is truly exceptional, showcasing her 
commitment to sustainable management and conservation efforts. 
 
The people of Alaska would greatly benefit from Carri Ann Mueller's confirmation to the Board 
of Game. Her unique combination of professional expertise and personal passion makes her 
an ideal candidate to contribute positively to our state's wildlife management efforts. 
 
Thank you for considering this recommendation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel Knesek 
Vice President of Commercial Operations 
Grant Aviation, Inc. 
dknesek@flygrant.com 
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